

## Chang, Richard

---

**From:** Chang, Richard  
**Sent:** Thursday, January 20, 2011 12:23 PM  
**To:** Burnell, Scott  
**Subject:** RE: SOARCA Weekly Team Meeting-Cancelled

Yup.

---

**From:** Burnell, Scott  
**Sent:** Thursday, January 20, 2011 11:12 AM  
**To:** Chang, Richard  
**Subject:** RE: SOARCA Weekly Team Meeting-Cancelled

Rich;

We should be able to use the OPA conference room for the CRCPD call at 3, but we'd have to bug out by 3:30 – think we'd be done by then?

Scott

---

**From:** Chang, Richard  
**Sent:** Thursday, January 20, 2011 10:16 AM  
**To:** Chang, Richard; Barr, Jonathan; Navarro, Carlos; Ake, Jon; Guzman, Richard; Pires, Jose; Ali, Syed; Sullivan, Randy; Dube, Donald; Schaperow, Jason; Burnell, Scott; Stutzke, Martin; Tinkler, Charles; Vail, James; Candra, Hernando  
**Cc:** Santiago, Patricia  
**Subject:** SOARCA Weekly Team Meeting-Cancelled

All,

I am cancelling today's team meeting so that some members of the SOARCA team can focus on our trip from Surry yesterday. But I wanted to keep everyone informed on what is pending:

1. Trip to Surry- Richard Chang, Jason Schaperow, Bob Prato, KC Wagner and Kyle Ross attended the trip to Surry to deal with the ISLOCA scenario. There will be a call at 1:00pm today to share the team's experiences with it. Please let me know if you would like to listen in.
2. Call to CRCPD regarding SOARCA. Today at 3:00 pm- A quick conference call will take place informing the Agreement States on SOARCA (R. Chang, S. Burnell).
3. Extension Request- Staff is preparing an extension request for SOARCA to allow for additional time to reanalyze the ISLOCA scenario for Surry. Staff has briefed RES management on this request.
4. R. Chang, C. Tinkler, M. Stutzke, and D. Hudson have been working on an outline for a combined options paper for SOARCA and Level 3 PRA

Please give me a call if you have any questions.

Richard Chang  
Program Manager  
RES/DSA/SPB

301-251-7980